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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Sierra Leone 
Madam Vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes Sierra Leone's delegation to the UPR Working Group and expresses gratitude for the presentation made today. 

We commend measures taken by Sierra Leone in implementing the accepted recommendations from the Second Cycle review. Among others are lifting of the ban that excluded young pregnant girls from education, submission of the periodic report under the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, and especially the allocation of increased resources to the National Commission for Persons with Disability.  
We also appreciate the inclusion in the Medium-Term National Development Plan an entire Cluster Policy on empowering women, children, and persons with disabilities, and take positive note of the improved completion rate of children especially girls in school.

Ethiopia recommends Sierra Leone: 
1. Take the necessary steps to minimize the socioeconomic impact of the COVID 19 pandemic on people in the most vulnerable situations. And, 

2. Further strengthen the resilience of health emergency preparedness.

We wish Sierra Leone a successful review. 

Je vous remercie  

